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This is a solution in search of a problem. Mail voting is very safe and encourages 

more people to vote because it is convenient. The Republican Party is demonizing it 

because they want to restrict the franchise so constituents who do not tend to support 

their views will have a more difficult time voting. Don’t let them win. If you vote for this 

measure you will legitimize all of the nonsense they have been spouting since 2015. 

Do not allow Trump and his minions to dictate the perfectly excellent system we have 

in Oregon. Thank you. 


